## \*VIRTUAL\* Restoring Hope: CBME Spring Education Event & Deep End Celebration

Dear all,

Thank you again for your continued support with teaching our students during this challenging time.

We are delighted to invite you to <u>register online</u> for *Restoring Hope:* \*Virtual\* CBME Spring Education Event (2pm - 5pm) & Deep End Celebration (5pm – 6pm), which will be taking place online on Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> February 2021.

## **OUTLINE OF THE EVENTS:**

## 2pm – 5pm: CBME SPRING EDUCATION EVENT – Restoring Hope

This is a virtual event, with lots of opportunities for breakouts and small group dialogue. The afternoon will consist of 3 sessions, with short breaks in between.

- 1) The remote & blended learning revolution whole group and breakouts
- **2) Teaching-specific workshops** small groups (\*\*\*please see **attached workshop descriptions**\*\*\*)
- **3) Learning at the Deep End: Transforming the student experience** whole group and breakouts

## 5pm – 6pm: DEEP END CELEBRATION – Restoring Hope

Please Join: A CELEBRATION - *Finale Health Equity Festival* OPEN EVENT

A collaboration between QMUL, the RCGP NEL Faculty, NHS East London Health and Care
Partnership, NHS North Central London Partners and NEL GP Health Equity Leads.

18 months after <u>Deep End GP</u> Founder Graham Watts' visit to QMUL GP Education Day we mark the 50th Anniversary of *the <u>Inverse Care Law</u>* we find ourselves in the midst of the Covid-19 story. Stark health equalities have been amplified by the pandemic in the communities in which we practice and teach.

Lili Risi, Provost RCGP NEL Faculty says: 'Our human fabric is bound up with stories handed down over centuries, that help us to extend our connections in order to move forwards. In our areas where patients consult more, often feel less enabled after consultations, and doctors are more stressed, the environment is unfair for all of us. We have been worst affected by Covid-19. We have an urgent need now, in the words of John Berger, to 'restore hope, like contraband, passed from hand-to-hand story to story'.

Our Health Equity Festival and Celebration is open access for anyone in primary care, students, trainees, acute sector consultants, link workers community organisations

Please come to celebrate and share stories of hope.

\*\*\*REGISTER ONLINE via EVENTBRITE\*\*\*

All CBME GP Tutors and members of the practice team are invited to attend these virtual events.

**Please <u>register via Eventbrite</u>** <u>before 24th February</u> if you would like to attend any/all of the virtual CBME Spring Education Event and Deep End Celebration sessions.

We will then email you the weblinks you need to join all the sessions in advance of the event. (The Deep End Celebration session will have an open link which we will also post on the Eventbrite page)

To register for a place please visit the Eventbrite website via the following link: <a href="https://2020-21-virtual-cbme-spring-edu-and-deep-end-eventbrite.co.uk/">https://2020-21-virtual-cbme-spring-edu-and-deep-end-eventbrite.co.uk/</a>

We will be sending out a more detailed programme for the event close to the time, If you have any queries at all then regarding our virtual CBME Spring Education event and/or the Deep End Celebration then please do not hesitate to **contact me via email** (**k.j.scurr@qmul.ac.uk**) in the first instance.

We hope that you will be able to join us on Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> February 2021.

Best wishes, Kate

Kate Scurr
Deputy Manager
Community Based Medical Education (CBME)
Institute of Health Sciences Education
Barts and The London School of Medicine and Dentistry
Queen Mary University of London

\*\*\*Please note that the CBME Admin Team are currently working remotely so please **contact us via email** (rather than phone)\*\*\*

Email: k.j.scurr@qmul.ac.uk

